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5 July 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
MER Enrichment Days – 12 to 14 July 
 
 
As part of our enrichment programme at Maiden Erlegh School in Reading, we have a very 
exciting array of activities running from Wednesday 12 July to Friday 14 July. Students and staff 
will spend these days participating in a variety of curriculum activities not normally available 
during the school day. The days are an opportunity to increase the breadth and depth of the 
education we offer and to enable students to take part in a wide range of new and different 
experiences. These days will provide our students with opportunities to develop new skills, 
broaden their interests, and expand their cultural capital. 
 
During this time, we will be running a number of trips and workshops in school led by a mixture 
of staff and external visitors.  
 
We regard these days as an important part of your child’s education. We, therefore, expect full 
attendance and for parents/carers to follow normal procedures regarding absences. Students 
should be in their normal school uniform and the same high standard of behaviour will be 
expected. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms D. Williams 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


